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P.0. Box 52/JKT
Jakarta

March 9, 1983.

Your Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to the preliminary discussion
that my predecessor, Ambassador Montgomery, had with your predecessor,
Ambassador Narciso G. Reyes, on March 2, 1982, at the ASEAN Secretar-
iat concerning the proposal for a project under which technical assis-
tance would be provided by Canada to the ASEAN Secretariat regarding
a pre~feasibility study of the library requirements of the ASEAN
Secretariat and other future activities.

In this connection I have the honour to inform Your Excel-
lency that the Government of Canada is ready to assist the ASEAN
Secretariat by providing up to fifty thousand Canadian dollars
(Cdn $50,000.00) to the ASEAN Secretariat during the current and sub-
sequent fiscal years ending March 31, 1984. Of these funds, up to
thirty thousand Canadian dollars (Cdn $30,000.00) will be used to
finance the services of experts and up to twenty thousand Canadian
dollars (Cdn $20,000.00) will be used for the acquisition of equipment
and materiel. Details concerning the planning and implementation of
the project will be settled by the officials concerned in the ASEAN
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His Excellency

Mr. Earl G. Drake

Ambassador Extraordinary and
Plenipotentiary of Canada

Jakarta

Your Excellency,

I'have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter informing
me that the Government of Canada is ready to make a contribution of fifty
thousand Canadian dollars (Cdn$ 50,000) to the ASEAN Secretariat, in support
of a pre-feasibility study of the library requirements of the ASEAN Secretariat
and related activities during the period of Canada’s current and subsequent fiscal
years ending 31 March 1984,

On behalf of the ASEAN Secretariat, I am pleased to affirm the
understanding that the above contribution shall be made available for financing a
pre-feasibility study of the ASEAN Secretariat library and other related activities
of the ASEAN Secretariat.

I now have the honour to request the Government of Canada,
through Your Excellency’s Embassy, to implement the project corresponding to

the above-mentioned contribution.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest

consideration.

ecretary General
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